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Separate sealed Bids for the “Chestnut Street Infrastructure Improvements Project” will be
received by the Office of the Town Manager, 109 Front Street, Dept. 1, Winchendon, MA
01475 until 2:00 p.m. on April 17, 2018 and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud.
Sealed bids must have outer envelope marked as “Town of Winchendon, Chestnut Street

Infrastructure Improvements Project”.

The project consists of full depth roadway reconstruction with new curb and sidewalks and
infrastructure improvements including new water, sanitary sewer, and storm drain utilities with

services.

Bidding Documents may be obtained electronically from the Tighe & Bond website at:
http://www.tighebond.com/Projects_Out_to_Bid.php.

Prequalification of Contractors is required under the provisions of Section 34 of Chapter 90 and
in accordance with 720 CMR 5.00 (MassDOT Prequalification).

All bids for this project are subject to the provisions of Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 30,
Section 39M as amended.

Wages are subject to Massachusetts minimum wage rates as per M.G.L. Chapter 149, Section 26
to 27D, inclusive and Federal Wage Rates pursuant to the Davis-Bacon Act, whichever pays

more.

This project is funded by a Community Development Block Grant awarded to the Town of
Winchendon by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Department of Housing and Community
Development and is subject to all applicable Federal, State and Local regulations.

Legal notice has also been published on the Massachusetts Newspaper Publishers Association
(MNPA) website at: http://masspublicnotices.org/.
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